
 

 

Bulletin 

 
 
As part of his Certificate II in Engineering 
Studies, Bailey has been offered a regular work 
placement at one of our industry partners - 
Barwon Health.  
 
This team maintains all the medical equipment 
at University Hospital, the Grace McKellar 
Centre plus many other regional locations.  
 
On his recent visit Bailey, who has an interest in 
mechanical engineering, got to meet the 
manager and the team members and see 
various examples of medical equipment that 
they maintain and was shown where his desk 
will be when he commences his “on the job” 
work placement this week.  
 
Thanks again to Tung the manager and his 
team for their ongoing support of our 
Program.  

 


